CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Department of Commumnity and Economic Development
Interoffice Memo

TO: Planning Commission Members
FROM: Darlene Heller, Director of Planning and Zoning

RE: 2018 — 2022 Capital Improvement Program

Attached is the draft Capital Improvement Program for the years 2018 through 2022.

The Planning Commission forwards a recommendation on the Capital Plan to City
Council, annually.

The Capital Plan outlines current and future proposed capital expenditures over the next 5
years. The Plan is proposed for review at your September 25, 2017 meeting.

DATE: September 18, 2017 A ;A«é ib —

Parlene L. Heller, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning

cc: Mayor Donchez
D. Brong
M. Sivak
Department Heads
M. Dorner
J. Persa



